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MONDAY: SOS Toulouse Oliver to Host Public 
Hearing on Absentee Ballot Rule 

 
SANTA FE – New Mexico Secretary of State Maggie Toulouse Oliver will host a public 
hearing on a draft Absentee Ballot Rule in Santa Fe on Monday, March 19. The draft rule 
proposes to make voting more accessible for blind and visually impaired voters, enhance the 
absentee voting process for domestic absentee voters and active duty military personnel, 
provide guidance to local election officials and poll workers on a wide range of absentee 
voting procedures, and bring uniformity to absentee and early voting processes statewide. 
 
WHAT: Public hearing on draft Absentee Ballot Rule 
 
WHO: New Mexico Secretary of State Maggie Toulouse Oliver 
 
WHERE: New Mexico State Capitol Building, 490 Old Santa Fe Trail, Room 322, Santa 

Fe, New Mexico  
 
WHEN: Monday, March 19, 2018, at 9:00 a.m. 
 
On Monday, you can watch a live stream of the hearing by visiting the Secretary of State’s 
website and clicking on “Watch Livestream of Rulemaking Hearing” on the homepage. 
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Follow Secretary Toulouse Oliver on Facebook and Twitter. 
 

http://www.sos.state.nm.us/
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